SECRETARIAT OF STATE

FIRST SECTION - GENERAL AFFAIRS

From the Vatican, 23 November 2020

Dear Students,

His Holiness Benedict XVI has received your thoughtful letters. He
thanks you for writing to him, and he is grateful for your prayers. His
Holiness will pray for you and your families.

Yours sincerely,

P Roboiks Gper

Monsignor L. Roberto Cona
Assessor

Year 7 Students

c/o Sister Mary Catherine, OP
47 Langham Street

Ganmain NSW 2702
Australia



